
N001088-080621 - Public Records Request

Message History (3)

On 8/16/2021 3:22:59 PM, NORFOLKVA FOIA System wrote:

Subject: [Records Center] Public Records Request :: N001088-080621
Body: 

RE: PUBLIC RECORDS REQUEST of August 06, 2021., Reference # N001088-080621.

Dear Amina Matheny-Willard,

The City of Norfolk received a public information request from you on August 06, 2021. Your request 
mentioned:

"Any and all excessive force complaints filed against Norfolk Police Officer Vincent R. Tocco from the 
beginning of time to the present."

Hello, Ms. Matheny-Willard. The Norfolk Police Department has advised that five files related to Officer 
Tocco's personnel information are being withheld pursuant to Virginia Code 2.2-3705.1(1), which says that 
information on individually identifiable personnel is exempt from mandatory disclosure under the Virginia 
Freedom of Information Act. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

FOIA Staff
Office of Communications
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On 8/6/2021 11:00:50 AM, NORFOLKVA FOIA System wrote:

Dear Amina Matheny-Willard:

Thank you for your interest in public records of the City of Norfolk. Your request has been received and is 
being processed in accordance with the Virginia Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). Your request was 
received in this office on 8/6/2021 and assigned the reference number N001088-080621 for tracking purposes.

Records Requested: Any and all excessive force complaints filed against Norfolk Police Officer Vincent R. 
Tocco from the beginning of time to the present.

Your request will be forwarded to the relevant department(s) to locate the records you seek and to determine 
the volume of those records and any costs associated with satisfying your request. You will be contacted about 
the availability and/or provided with copies of the records in question. PLEASE NOTE: The Virginia Freedom 
of Information Act (FOIA) does not require a governmental body to create records, to do legal research, or to 
answer questions about the records we might provide.

You can monitor the progress of your request at the link below and you'll receive an email when your request 
has been completed. Again, thank you for using the FOIA Records Center.

City of Norfolk

To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the FOIA Records Center
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On 8/6/2021 11:00:49 AM, Amina Matheny-Willard wrote:

Request Created on Public Portal
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